## Winhills Primary Academy

Part of The Diamond Learning Partnership Trust Established in the Queen's Jubilee Year 2012

Off Duck Lane, St Neots, Cambridgeshire PE19 2DX Tel: 01480 211626 email: office@winhills.cambs.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Susannah Connell BSc MA (Ed Mgt) NPQH Head of School: Mr John Turner BSc PGCE

14th June 2021

Dear Parents

## Year 1 and 2 Summer Trip

On Thursday 15<sup>th</sup> July we will be visiting Woburn Safari Park. We will be leaving school at 8:30am and returning at approximately 4:00pm. The children will tour the road safari and the foot safari round the zoo.

Would you please ensure your child comes to school with the following: school uniform, sensible shoes or trainers, waterproof jacket (in case of wet weather), sun hat (in case of hot weather), packed lunch and drinks (maximum of 3). In the event of sunny weather please can you put any sun cream on your child before coming to school.

Please ensure that your child does not bring fizzy drinks, yoghurts or chocolate snacks.

If your child suffers from travel sickness, please let the school office know.

If you wish school to provide a packed lunch for your child, please indicate this on the attached form.

We need to ask you for a payment of £18.00 to cover the cost of the coach fare and entry to the park.

Please complete and return the attached form by **Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> July**. If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.

You can find out more about Woburn on their website - www.woburn.co.uk/safari

We look forward to having an enjoyable day.

Yours sincerely

Miss Sian Brock and Miss Shannon Newbury

KS1 Teachers

On behalf of Winhills Primary Academy (Part of the DLPT)

The Diamond Learning Partnership Trust is a company registered in England and Wales.
Registered Company No: 8062508. Registered Office: Andrew Road, Eynesbury, St. Neots, Cambs. PE19 2QE











To: Winhills Primary Academy, Off Duck Lane, St. Neots, Cambs

Moburn Satari Park	
I give consent for my child Woburn Safari Park on Thursday 15th July 2021.	to take part in the trip to
I will require a school packed lunch for my child	
I will not require a packed lunch for my child	
I have paid £18.00 on-line via Arbor	
Parent/Guardian signature:	